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Title
Request by Alliant Energy extending its fiber optic network within the City of Madison during the
months of April through October 2009.
Body
During the months of June and July, Alliant Energy will be replacing underground primary cable in the City of
Madison. The construction to be performed is to replace aging cable with a new, higher capacity cable.

On Wednesday, May 20, at 5:30pm, there will be a public hearing, before the City of Madison Board of Public
Works. The meeting will be held in room 108 of the City-County building, located at 210 Martin Luther King Jr.
Blvd., Madison, WI.

The work will be performed on the west side terrace of Maple Grove Road, beginning on Putnam Road,
heading south to Chester Drive. Alliant Energy will utilize directional drilling where possible during installation;
however, some open excavations may be necessary. After the construction project is complete, the excavated
locations will be restored to the original condition.

If any person has additional questions or concerns regarding this project, please contact Steve Dilley of Alliant
Energy, 608-845-1136, or the City of Madison Civil Engineer III, LeAnne Hannan, 608-266-4057.
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